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Appointment of Ad Hoc Naming Committees for the Three New Schools 

 
 
Policy Reference:   District Policies, “Facilities: Naming New Schools, Mascots, 
and Colors,” page 265. See attached. 
 

Background Information:  Naming new schools and determining their mascots and 
colors is the sole responsibility of the Board. An Ad Hoc Naming Committee will be 
appointed to suggest possible names, mascots, and colors when the need arises. 

Purpose: With the construction of three new schools, Ad Hoc Naming Committees will 
need to be appointed by the Board for the purpose of suggesting possible names, 
mascots, and colors for the Board’s approval.  Naming Committees will need to be 
appointed for the new Carolina Forest attendance-area middle school, the new St. 
James-area intermediate school, and the new Socastee-area middle school. 

 

For additional information: Daryl Brown, Chief Officer for Support Services 
        843-488-6774; DBrown002@horrycountyschools.net 

 

Recommended Action:   Appoint individuals to serve on the Ad Hoc Naming 
Committees for the three new schools. 

 
Estimated Project Cost:  N/A 
 

Recurring __  Non-recurring X _ 
  
Funding Sources: N/A 


